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Dear ladies and gentlemen,
Please find enclosed one important comment on the consultation paper:

The top line ‘Uranium’ in Table 1 on page 10 (Appendix B) must be completely removed,
for the following reasons:

1. The limiting concentration for uranium (25 mg/kg) contradicts existing WA
legislation:

WA Radiation Safety Regulation 5(1)(a) - which (in different units) specifies
that the material is not radioactive and, therefore, cannot be controlled if
the concentration of uranium is below 172 Bq/kg;
Australian National Directory for Radiation Protection, numerous WA,
National and International Codes and Guidelines – which specify that
material is considered to be inherently safe if the uranium concentration
does not exceed 80 mg/kg;

2. The limiting concentration of 0.5 µg/L is only a small fraction of the value given in
Table 10.6, page 188 of the Australian Drinking Water Guidelines (ADWG,
November 2016), which is 17 µg/L.  It should be noted that ADWG values are
mentioned in the consultation paper as the limits for other contaminants as a
footnote to the Table 10.6.

Please let me know if you will require any additional information.
Kind regards
Nick Tsurikov 

PO Box 83, Stoneville WA 6081, Australia
Phone: +61 405 400 174
Email: nick@calytrix.biz
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